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URBANDALE, Iowa – Ellie Hilscher has joined the North Central Poultry Association as 
the communications and programs coordinator.  

Ellie will be assisting with a variety of North Central Poultry Association and Iowa Egg 
Council initiatives, including events, member communications, social media and 
websites. 

Hilscher was born in Overland Park, Kansas and moved to Waukee, Iowa when she 
was five years old. She attended Waukee High School and graduated from Drake 
University in May of 2020 with a B.A. in Digital Media Production and History. 

“We are excited to have Ellie join our team! She is enthusiastic and eager to serve our 
members in Iowa and Minnesota. Ellie looks forward to meeting many members during 
the upcoming Fall Festival and Annual Meeting.” Shared Kevin Stiles, Executive 
Director of North Central Poultry Association and Iowa Egg Council. 

Hilscher received a bachelor’s degree in Digital Media Production and History from 
Drake University. 

“I grew up with a love of working with horses and worked at a barn as a stable hand for 
many years. Working as a stable hand gave me an understanding and appreciation of 
all the hard work farmers do,” Ellie said. “I enjoy visiting small towns with my family and 
attending farmers’ markets in Iowa. I am delighted to work with a wonderful team who 
are passionate about what they do!” Shared Hilscher. 

### 

 

The North Central Poultry Association’s mission is to “actively raise confidence in the 

poultry community through leadership, support, advocacy and education in Iowa and 

Minnesota” 

For more information on the North Central Poultry Association, please visit the website 
at https://www.ncentralpoultry.com/  
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